The 1995 Year began for the activitiy chair with the Appreciation/Rush party held at the home of Ray Price and Mike Adams.  The event was well attended and a good time was had by all.





A happy hour to welcome the new members was held at the home of Doug Willis and Hal Coley in June.  Most of the new members were in attendance and everyone enjoyed the opportunity to get to know each other better.





David Gandy chaired the Krewe’s Pride Week entry.  A pair of Rainbow arches complete with clouds, David’s manican and a pink triangle comprised the entry which the majority of the Krewe rode.  Sunburn by most and heat prostration by a few were the rule for the day, but everyone had a great time!





August found the Krewe at the summer cottage of the Ward family.  There was plenty of food and lots of stuff to do.  Most folks enjoyed swimming in the pool and several enjoyed catching fish in the pond.  Dinner Saturday evening was cook your own meat and there was a lot of variety.  Dessert was banana splits ala Blue Bell.  Ben Jones showed us how to create a simple back brace as the beginnings of Becky’s plant costume.  We watched several ball videos and John gave out details of One Man’s Trash is Another Man’s Treasure.





September, the Krewe had a happy hour at J.R.’s and pushed raffle tickets for the upcoming Fais Do Dos.  Several Krewe members also marched in the Dallas parade and reported having a great time!





In November, several Krewe members met at Gentry’s for a happy hour and there was a social at Doug Willis and Hal Coleys.





The annual Christmas party was held at the home of Bob Briddick.  There was lots of good food and everyone had a festive time in the first annual White Elephant gift exchange.  Many things that were exchanged that evening reappeared at the ball....





The annual King Cake party was combined with the quarterly meeting in January.  Several different members attended the balls of Apollo Baton Rouge, Petronious (where Sophie ala Wes Hughes was crowned Queen) and the Lords of Leather.  Several members also attended the coronation of the RISCSS.





February found us in the midst of Garage Sale - the ball.  Following the ball, the new royalty were welcomed at the Briarpatch.  The annual brunch was hosted by Sands Stiefer and Weldon Hickey in their new home.  Ben Jones as oldest of the silver circle produced a silver boat paddle which was used for the initiation of the newest royalty into the circle.  He explained that the ceremonial paddles kept getting broken and this would help to preserve them!  Gifts were numerous, the food was great and we all enjoyed seeing the video of the ball.  The KOOTI award was given in absentia to Ray Nell Price for attacking a guest with her costume.





Several Krewe members escaped to New Orleans for Mardi Gras.  The Little Sisters of Gomorrah terrorized that city winning 3rd place at the Mississippi River Bottom’s costume contest in their rainbow colored nun habits.





Last evening, the campaign party was hosted at the home of Anita Goff and Denise Martin and everyone enjoyed gving their favorite candidates a hard time.  It was also nice to view the final video of the ball and get to see the pictures!


